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Laura Keidan Martin, national head of Katten's Health Care practice, will present "The 60-Day Rule: 
When Does the Clock Start Ticking After the Kane Ruling?" at a Metropolitan Chicago Healthcare 
Council event on Thursday, September 3 at 9:30 a.m. (CT). The presentation will address the 
following topics:

● 60-Day Rule for Reporting and Refunding Overpayments – Statutory Requirements

● Types of "Overpayments"

● Proposed Rule for Reporting and Returning Overpayments

● The Kane Ruling – When is an Overpayment "Identified"?

● Implications for Providers – Practical Tips for Reducing Enterprise Risk

To view the presentation slides, click here.
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